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I am a resident who lives on the Newberg pool. The River is too small to support 

these high displacement boats. They make it dangerous for all other families that 

recreate on the river. Eliminate these boats over 5000 lbs and you will give the river 

back to the average family. Fisherman, SUPs, canoeist, kayakers and the average 

boater and jet skiers can live in peace 


